JOHN H. HENBRIX CORPORATION

(915) 684-6631
223 WEST WALL, SUITE 525
MIDLAND. TEXAS 79701

March 20, 1991

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton

RE: Pike Federal No. 1
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find copies of your C-116 and C-102 for
our Pike Federal No. 1. The Pike Federal is currently
scheduled in the Tubb (Prorated Gas). We recently installed
a pumping unit on this well and the new test indicated the
well should be reclassified from Tubb Gas to Tubb 0Oil.
Please find a special C-116 reflecting this test.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you
have any questions, please call.

Yours very truly,
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Ronnie H. Westbrook
Vice-President
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